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Newsletter 61 
Hilden, October 2024 

 

 

Dear friends and supporters of Yaoui e.V., 

 

In our last newsletter we already informed you about our school book campaign for the 

library in Yaoui and about our calendars, which we designed from the pictures painted by 

the students. We now want to summarize these two campaigns and also respond to the 

inspiration of you, our members: 

 

1. As described in the last newsletter, you can donate directly for a book package by 

transferring €25 to our account DE20 3806 0186 0503 2660 16 with the subject “Book 

campaign”. As soon as the books are bought and put in the library, the books purchased 

with your donation will be signed with your name. We will have these photographed and 

send the photo to the donor. This means that nothing changes in the process that we 

described in the last newsletter. 

 

2. Our calendars are now available and will be given to you or sent to you in return for a 

donation. 

a. The postcard calendar for a donation of €12 (= €4 proceeds) 

b. The DIN A4 picture calendar for a donation of €20 (= €8 proceeds) 
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You can view both copies on our homepage and order them online using the link 

www.yaoui.de/Kalenderbestellung. 

The proceeds from the calendar campaign also go towards books for the library. The 

books purchased through the calendar campaign also receive a stamp, but the dedication 

is not personalized, but is made out to the Yaoui e.V. association. 

 

We are happy about every donation and hope you enjoy the calendars lovingly designed 

by the creative team. 

 

We wish you a golden autumn and a wonderful pre-Christmas period 

 

Matthias Sorsoli, Yanic Sorsoli, Martina Noske und Markus Brinkmann 

Der Vorstand 

 

 

 

„Honor your child and it will honor you“ 

 (Probearbeit of the Ila) 
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